

Mottram C.E. (Aided) Primary School

Acting Headteacher: Mrs M. Scattergood

Warhill, Mottram, Via Hyde, Cheshire, SK14 6JL Telephone: 01457 763368 Fax: 01457 765237 e-mail: admin@mottram.tameside.sch.uk www.mottram.tameside.sch.uk

15 May 2019

To Parents/Carers of children in Year 3

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 3 will be going to Crowden Outdoor Centre, Glossop, on Wednesday 19 June 2019. The coach will leave at 9.30 am and return by 3.15 pm.

Children will need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag; meals will not need to be ordered via Live Kitchen for that day.

All children will need to wear suitable outdoor clothing, as they will be outside all day, regardless of the weather.

We require a voluntary contribution of £10.00 per child to cover the cost of the coach and the entrance fee.

This needs to be paid via your ParentPay account; it will also signal that you give parental permission.

If contributing is a problem, then please call in and speak to me.

If there are insufficient contributions to cover the cost of the trip, then the trip cannot go ahead.

Yours sincerely

Miss R Kirkham